
SENIOR CITIZENS & DISABLED RESIDENTS 
 
ATLANTIC COUNTY WILL HOLD A PUBLIC HEARING ON 
WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 18, 2024, AT 1:00 PM, AT THE 
GRAND JURY ROOM, 101 SHORE ROAD, NORTHFIELD, N.J. 
08225 
 
The purpose of this meeting is to inform the public of the proposed 
use of funds for the 2025 Senior Citizens & Disabled Resident 
Transportation Assistance Program Grant (SCDRTAP).  We are 
seeking to inform you and to listen to your suggestions. 
 

The site is accessible for users of Public Transportation! 
 
Those not able to use Public Transit may use “Access Link” (if 
qualified). Transportation will also be provided by Atlantic 
County, on a first come-first served basis to those requesting it. 
 
To encourage full participation in this meeting, please submit 
requests for any accommodation to the Atlantic County 
Transportation Unit at least ten days before the meeting/hearing.  
The Transportation Unit may be reached by calling: 
 

(609) 645-5910 
FOR RESERVATIONS 

 
The building is accessible for wheelchairs.  Service animals are 
welcome.  If you need an American Sign Language specialist, or any 
other accommodation, please notify us by calling the above number 
before September 10, 2024.  A draft copy of the 2025 SCDRTAP 
application will be on file for review at the Galloway library 7 days 
prior to and 14 days after this hearing. Should you need to see a copy 
that is in an “accessible” format, please notify us at least 10 days prior 
to the date you are interested in seeing the application so one can be 
made available to you.  


